
HENRY E. HUNTINGTON LIBRARY AND ART GALLERY
SAN MARINO, CALIFORNIA

MAX FARRAND 
DIRECTOR OF RESEARCH

August 12, B37

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Colorado Springs 
Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin,

Mr George Kubler, who is reading here, tells me that you 
have for sale a very fine photograph of the Ranchos de Taos 
Sanctuary. I have been for some time trying to find such a pho­
tograph and should appreciate it, if you would send me informa­
tion about yours—the size and price, etc. If possible, I am 
eager to have^ to add to my Southwest collection.

Sincerely yours,

—-Research Secretary

I should add perhaps that this is a personal inquiry, 
which has no connection with the Library '


